
Attention Pickleball Ladies – There is no Ladies Meet Up 
on Wednesday November 22, 2023 because of the 
Thanksgiving Holiday.  We will resume Meet-Up the 
following Monday November 27, 2023.  Ladies you are 
invited to meet and play on Wednesday but it will not be 
a Pickleball sanctioned activity.  Have a wonderful 
Thanksgiving!! 


